
Welcome vicar greenhagen! 
Vicar Chase Greenhagen is  
being installed next Sunday,  
August 6. Please join us for a 
cake reception between services 
as we welcome him to Faith  
Lutheran Church.  
His first official day in the office is August 1.  
 
Thank you to everyone who donated to the Vicar 
Food Pantry! 

 

Important dates for Catechism: 
 August 13-15—Catechism Camp at  
       Camp Luther 

*Please remember to turn in your forms 
    for Catechism Camp no later than Aug. 6 
 
 August 23— Orientation/Parent Meeting 5:30 pm  
 *Parents must  attend with the student 
 
 September 6—First Day of Class 

 

 
Faith Fireballs softball 

Congratulations on your win last   
Sunday!  Tonight’s playoff game is at 
5:30 pm on field 2. Games are played 
at the Ashwaubenon Sports Complex—
Cornerstone.  

 

Interested in church work as  
a  youth or second career? 

Our Saviour Lutheran Church would like to invite you 
on August 6 to hear Rev. Dr. James Baneck speak.  He is 
the LCMS Executive Director of Pastoral Education and 
Executive Director for the “Set Apart To Serve” Church 
worker recruitment campaign. He will be the guest 
preacher that day (8am &  10am services), as well as do 
a presentation at 9am between services.  
 For more information, email aaron@oslc-gb.org 

dollar Sunday 
This Sunday is Dollar Sunday. Cash placed 
in the offering plate (not offering  
envelope) will go towards LCMS Ministry 
to the Armed Forces. This ministry  
supports all  LCMS chaplains who serve on 
active duty, in the reserves, the National 
Guard, Civil Air Patrol, and  Coast Guard 
Auxiliary. LCMS chaplains deliver the 
Word and Sacrament ministry to our 
military personnel and their families. If 
you would like to make a check donation, make it out 
to Faith Lutheran Church and write “Dollar Sunday” 
in the memo line. 

 
Peanut butter and jelly drive for paul’s pantry 

The Q90 radio Family is going to be 
running a community peanut butter 
and jelly collection! The drive will 
run from 8/1/2023 to 8/31/2023. 
Their goal is to help stock the food 
shelves of Paul’s Pantry in Green Bay with shelf  
stable, high protein, and highly requested products.    
Please look for the “Q90 Peanut Butter and Jelly  
collection” boxes at church during August. 
Thanks in advance for your help. 
For Questions - contact Karen Mielke 920-680-5249 

 
Faith Christian  preschool 

The 2023/24  school year is almost upon 
us at Faith Christian Preschool!  There 
are only 2 spots left in the 3k class. If 
you or someone you know is looking for 
a Christian based preschool program for 
the upcoming school year, please visit 
  faithpreschoolgb.com for more information or to  
register.  We believe in offering a quality and fun  
experience that will build a solid foundation in the 
child’s Social,  Intellectual, Emotional, Physical, and 
Spiritual areas.  For more information, email  
faithpreschoolgb@gmail.com  

 Faith News and Announcements July 30 & 31 
 Regular  Services: Sundays— 8 am & 9:30 am;  

Mondays—6:30 pm 
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Altar Bouquet 1 Altar Bouquet 2 

In Celebration of 
Erica Errer’s 

40th Birthday  

In Celebration of 
Anika Wilke’s 
17th Birthday 

Also pray for our extended family and friends of Faith:  

pray for our  
shut-ins: 
Dan Fels 

MaryAnn Hermsen 
Toni Nelson 

 
 

Faith’s Active  
Military Members 

Thomas Brod 

We pray for: 
Joy Anderson 

Hannah Bagneski 
Walter Errer 
Helen French 
Scott Hanna 

Tiffany Hoffman 
Diane Jones 

Eleanore Juza 
Fredrick Meinel 
Shirley Mitchell 
Nancy Moede 

Dale Raby 
Lucas Raby 

Jean Zimmerman 
Rick Zimmerman 

Faith’s Inactive Members 

Marge Stach (mother of  Sue Mansfield) 
William Wendt, Sr. (father of Jennifer Watson) 
Mary (friend ot Kappie Murray) 
Jerome Brack (father of  Sue Schuettpelz) 
Roger Dart (cousin/friend of Paul & Lori Reynolds) 
Judy Kostreva (sister of Dan Crozier) 
Philip Dommer (son-in-law of Christa Batiansila) 
Ben Finco (friend of Rick & Marilyn Toninato) 
Baby Gabrielson (family of Jen Larsen) 
Becky S. (friend of Janice Luhrs) 
Nadine K. (friend of Janice Luhrs) 
Brady Harris (son of Jenni Harris) 
Norm Christoffel (brother to Eleanore Juza) 
Sydney Miracle (friend of Dick & Kathy Rupiper) 

The Lange family (family of Lori and Paul Reynolds) 
Don Nelson  (father of Kristy Maney) 
Dr. Erik Fossum (friend of Jeff & Mary Jo Walch) 
Sally Hartfeld (mom of Natalie Jackson) 
Liz Benecke (friend of Kay Hanna) 
Mike Walschinski (grandson of Angie Dobratz) 
Rose Walschinski (grand-daughter of Angie Dobratz) 
Delores Kinne (grandmother of  Angela Stiles) 
Charlie Cheslock (grandson of Keith & Jolene Cheslock) 
Bob Falkenhagen (brother-in-law of Pat Falkenhagen) 
Kevin Klover (brother of Kathy Ebert) 
Amy Kellerman (cousin of Linda Just) 
Pastor Jeff Dobratz (son of Angela Dobratz) 
Andrea Laroque (friend of Toni Nelson) 

If you would like to add (or remove) someone to (or from) the prayer list, please email flcgb.office@gmail.com. 

 
To Russ Drake and family as the mourn the loss of his sister,  

Cathy Pushal.  Please keep the family in your prayers.  Cards may 
be sent to:  Russ Drake, 708 Smits St., De Pere, WI 54115 

Altar flowers 
The 2023 flower sign up is available at the Welcome Center. The cost is $25.00 per bouquet. The flowers are availa-
ble for you to take home after the Monday night service.  Please note:  There are still 2 openings available in August. 



Receiving First Communion—Reformation Day 
If you would like your child to start working towards receiving the Sacrament of the 
Altar, please contact DCE Alex Wright. Anyone desiring to receive the Sacrament of 
the Altar can do so after completing instruction and pastoral examination. Contact 
DCE Alex Wright for more information if you or your child would like to begin the pro-
cess to receive first communion. We will have all new communicants receive their first 
communion on Reformation Sunday (Oct 29). 

Christian growth 2023-2024 
We are already looking forward to the upcoming education year for Christian Growth! 
We need teachers (new or returning) to help with the classes during the education 
hour on Sunday mornings. Teachers are needed for 3k/4k, Kindergarten/1st, 2nd/3rd, 
4th/5th, and 6th/7th/8th grade classes. Teachers are in charge of attendance, leading 
the students to music and the lesson, and facilitating the prepared activity for the 
morning. If you have questions or are interested in being a teacher for Christian 
Growth, please contact DCE Alex Wright at flcgb.dce@gmail.com 
 
Upcoming Dates for Christian Growth 
Aug 20 - Painting and Prep Day for Sunday School Classrooms (after 2nd service) 
Aug 27 - Christian Growth Teacher Meeting (after 2nd service) 
Sep 10 - First Day of Christian Growth 
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Aug. 6—Vicar Welcome/Installation 

Aug. 13-15—Catechism Camp 

Aug. 20—Blessing of the Backpacks 

Sept. 6—Catechism Resumes 

Sept. 10—Rally Day 

Sept. 24—Paintball at Commando Paintball 

What’s happening at Faith this week 

 Sun. 7/30 Dollar Sunday 
  8:00 am Service 
  9:30 am  Service 
 
Mon. 7/31 6:30 pm  Worship Service 
   
Tues. 8/1 6:00 am  Men’s Bible Study 
  9:00 am  Matins 
  9:30 am Bible Study 
  6:30 pm The Feast   
    
Sun. 8/6 Vicar Greenhagen Installation 
  8:00 am Service 
  9:30 am  Service 

Main Church Phone Number: (920) 435-5524 
 
Pastor Joshua Errer       ext. 207     flcgb.pastor@gmail.com 
Vicar                                 ext. 204     flcgb.vicar@gmail.com  
Paul Heiser                      ext. 203     flcgb.music@gmail.com 
Alex Wright                     ext. 206     flcgb.dce@gmail.com 
  
Church Office                     flcgb.office@gmail.com 
Publications/Media                     flcgb.media@gmail.com 

WEEKLY 

Matins  
9:00 am | Sanctuary 

 

Tuesday Morning Bible Study 
9:30 am | Lounge 

 
Theology And Liturgy Knowledge 

T.A.L.K. 
A Podcast Bible Study  

New Episodes are launched on Thursdays 
 

Men’s Bible Study 
Tuesday | 6:00 am | Fellowship Hall 

Book of James 

MONTHLY 

The Feast Bible Study  
Tuesday, August 1,  6:30 pm 

       Church Lounge 
 
 

The faithfuls | women’s luncheon 
Monday, August 28, 11:30 am  

 TBD 
RSVP Shirley Drake (920) 655-7730 

The Congregation at Prayer 
 –Daily Devotion and Prayer 

Is available on our website under ‘Home  
Devotion Resources’‘Home Devotions’ 

Serving Our Lord This Week at  Faith 

 
8:00 am 

 
10:30 am 

Dillon Maney Larry Volz 

Communion Assistants: 
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